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From: Joy Dodson <joydodson@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 12:50 PM

To: Shelton Vance; Danny Lee

Subject: Canton Cinema

I have found posters that are in perfect condition that are from the Canton Flea Market - each year there is a
poster made to represent that year. We would like to hang these in the windows of the Canton Cinema
building and will need permission to access that area.

We are all so happy that the letters will be replaced soon!

Joy Dodson
Keep Canton Beautiful Director



